
 

Code of Conduct – Parents 
 

Lochend Football Academy is fully committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the wellbeing of all its members. The club believes that it is 

important that members, coaches, administrators and parents associated 

with the club should always show respect and understanding for the safety 

and welfare of others. Therefore, members and parents are always 

encouraged to be open and to share any concerns or complaints that they 

have about any aspect of the club with their child’s coach or email 

lochendfa@outlook.com. 

 

As a parent of a child participating at Lochend Football Academy, you are 

expected to abide by the following code of conduct: 

 

• Be responsible for ensuring your child gets to matches and training in 

plenty of time and be responsible for collecting your child on time 

 

• Respect every player on the park including the opposition 

 

• Always avoid coaching your child 

 

• Always try to encourage and applaud good play from both sides 

 

• Please refrain from shouting and screaming 

 

• Do not question match officials or coaches decisions – if adults are 

seen to question decisions how are we to get your child to accept 

decisions 

 

• Support and encourage your child’s coach 

 

• Support the clubs policies and guidelines, these are in place to ensure 

fairness, respect and fair play to all its members. 
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